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April 29, 2008 

 

 

TO: Alderman Greg Helding, Chairman 

 Public Works and Services Committee 

 

FROM: John Rooney 

 Assistant Commissioner/Engineering 

 

RE: Proposal for Contract 23-08 (K8-027), 2008 Bridge Inspection Services 

 

 

 

 

We have received a proposal from Ayres Associates to provide routine inspection of 24 bridges 

and underwater inspection of 2 bridges (not movable), and fracture critical, routine and 

underwater inspection of 2 movable bridges.  The proposal is in the not-to-exceed amount of 

$18,170.51.  The cost for the 2 movable bridges is 100% reimbursable from the State of 

Wisconsin.  Funding is as follows: 

 

Account No. Description Amount 
 

101.520.5770 Fixed Bridge Inspections $  8,799.48 

930.063.5810 Lift Bridge Underwater Insp.     9,371.04 

 

                         Total $ 18,170.51 

 

If the Committee agrees, the appropriate action would be to approve the proposal and authorize 

the Mayor and City Clerk to enter into the agreement. 

 

 

 

Cc:  Joy Hansche 
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